
 

 

Newsletter:  02 35 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
A huge congratulations to our Rounders team, Emma-

Grace Shapland, Max Mundell, Elowen Richardson -

Reynolds, Jake Greening, Amy Dunbavin, Éowyn Faulkner, 

Aiden Barrow, Thomas Heard, Jessica Hallums, Charlie  

Wheatley, Joseph Hughes and Reuben Mihai, who won 

every match and came first in the Summer School Games 

held in Plymouth yesterday. The school were competing  

against other Devon schools.  

This week the children who start school in Reception in 

September, have made their second visit. We are pleased 

at how well they are all settling into school life. Our Year 6 

children who will be transferring to Pilton Community 

College in September, have had their transition visit today. 

 I would like to wish our Federation Show Jumping  team 

good luck for tomorrow’s competition, which is taking place 

at Coxleigh Barton. 

Everyone is welcome to attend our Sports Day, next 

Thursday at the Sports Club. Thank you to our PTA who 

are arranging for refreshments to be served. 

Next Friday you are invited to attend our  music assembly 

at 2.15pm in the school hall, when Mrs Baker’s students 

will be preforming for us.  

 

Notices 

Lost Finley Youssif has lost his PE kit. Please can you 

check that your child has not taken it home by mistake. 

Childcare Funding—from September working parents with 

a three or four year old child, could be eligible for 30 hrs of 

early learning and childcare per week, in a nursery, 

preschool or with a childminder. For more information 

please visit   www.childcarechoices.gov.uk      

Lyn and Caen Classes are looking forward to their Street 

Dance workshop next Friday. 

Sports Day We hope you will be able to attend our Sports 

Day next Thursday 29th June, at 1.30pm at the Sports 

Club. After sports day, parents will need to collect their 

children at the normal school finishing time at the Club. 

Children who will be attending Afterschool Club will be 

transported back to school in the mini bus. We have made 

arrangements with Riverside Taxis and Streets Coaches to 

pick up the bus children from the Sports Club.  

 

 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Lizzie Wythes-Roach, Ruby Fisher, Dayton 

Youssif, Charlotte Rawlinson, Archie Smith. 

Kyle MacBryde, Imogen Stevens,          

Kaiden Williams, Callum Potter, Gracie 

Weston and Oliver Kingdon. 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

 

Alfie Smith 

Club 59 
 

Congratulations to Sarah Gibson who won 

£23.50 with number 42. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

23rd June 2017 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



PRE-SCHOOL 
We continue this week with finding ways to keep cool and look after ourselves in this mini heat wave as well 
as having lots of fun. The children are now very knowledgeable about this, learning to apply sun cream with 
some adult guidance of course, wearing a hat, finding shaded areas as well as drinking plenty, as well as 
the reasons of why this is important. Water has been a big feature with our outside play this week and 
proved popular with everyone. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week. From September 2017, we are also offering the 30 hour free 
childcare entitlement where you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved 
setting to accept 2 year old funding for 2yr olds. If you would like to arrange a visit or find out more about 
our setting at Fawn Lodge, please contact us on 01598 710019, visit our website at   
www.brattonflemingpre-school.co.uk or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   

We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB:  
Saturday 8th July Live Band - The Garden Club 9pm 
 
Saturday 29th July - Mid-Summer Mayhem!!  PopUp Night Club returns *FREE Admission* Kids Glow   
Party 6.30pm-8pm Adults 9pm-1am BBQ 
 
Saturday 12th August we have local band Bad Seed playing live from 9pm 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire. We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!) Open earlier when sporting 
activities are on. Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £7.50 
per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s). Membership runs from 1st November each year. For further information 
pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166. Also find us on facebook. 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL: every Monday 6pm-7pm at Bratton Fleming Sports Club football pitch for ages 5-13yrs 
please wear shin pads! you can find us on facebook for further updates!  
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
Friday Klub - Youth Club open TONIGHT 23rd June and then the following Fridays 7th & 21st July 6pm-
8pm for ages 7-15yrs at the Kabin FREE ADMISSION.  
 

Our P.T.A  
Sports Day 
Thursday 29th June 1pm at the Sports Club. 
Helpers needed with refreshments and donations of pavlovas please. 
 
Summer Fayre  
Friday 7th July 3.15-5pm 
Country and Western theme. 
Helpers needed to set up, run the stalls and pack away.  
Donations of sweets, cakes and raffle prizes would be gratefully received. 
 
If anyone has any gazebos they would be willing to lend us for the summer fayre it would be much appreciated. 

tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166
tel:07855878166


 

 

LIFE DRAWING GROUP  every Thursday at The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend 
every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ag-
es and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go. Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming 
Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
 

LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kab-
in. Every Tuesday and Sunday @ 7pm-7.45pm.  Booking essential as spaces are limited and the classes 
have become extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne 
on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com   
 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
We had our snack time in the garden, lots of smiles in and outdoors. Next week we'll be having a sports 
day with the Pre-School children, hopefully the weather will stay dry and we can go out on the school 
field. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and 
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For 
further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

tel:07758077089
mailto:brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com
http://wordpress.com/
tel:07789995048
mailto:leannefosterfitness@gmail.com
tel:01598%20710019

